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I oppose this not in support of tetraethyl lead, but in opposition to chiseling away 

Portland International Raceway's ability to exist.  The bill is is misguided: 

 

This bill is unenforceable.   

 

Private, piston-driven aircraft burn tetraethyl leaded fuel and no one is suggesting 

banning this practice when they fly over Portland.  

 

This bill misleads residents of North Portland.  The percentage of sports cars that still 

run leaded fuel is small and shrinking rapidly.  The gallons of fuel burned is negligible 

compared to one hour of I5 traffic and the associated carcinogens produced. 

 

Please spend precious social capital on something that will actually improve the lives 

of the residents of North Portland - such as resolving the massive homeless problem 

that still exists. 

 

 


